



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

October 5,1986

Hello Fellow BMW Riders Of Toledo Members,

This is your temporary Newsletter Editor Leslie Braun, because Tom Isbell has a new job and had to move to Michigan and he didn't think he would be able to make it to the meetings, so he thought he should bring the things to some one who would be there.

The Sept. meeting was held at the house of Dan and Leslie Braun and the meeting was called to order by Don Smith at 8:30 pm. Roll call followed with 10 members and 2 guests, 0ewn Marshall and Bob Osterhought. Treasury Report was read, balance 1,437.250 A check wrote to Tom Isbell for \$30.86 for postage leaveing a balance of \$1.406.39. Rick Pelton needed \$7.00, metioned by Tom Isbell and seconded by Ed Cook.

Officers Report- Reservations were confirmed at Belle-Ilse for the Christmas Banquet. Mileage reports must be in by the end of November.

Old Business- Vote on Dan Adams for membership, he was voted in by unanimous voice vote.

Ernie Richards had an accident and crashed on his way to the meeting, the throttle stuck on his bike. The club made a motion to send him some flowers. The motion was made by Dan Braun and seconded by Ray Smith.

Talked about Rally site for next year, Rick Pelton is going to contact Ottawa County fair grounds.

Officers Nominations will be held in November.

A motion was made to allow \$100.00 for door prizes for the Christmas Banquet. Motion was made by Dan Braun and carried.

Motion to adjourn by Rick Pelton and second by Ray Smith, at 8:56 pm we closed.

Our next meeting will be October 14,1986 at the F.O.P. Hall Slyvania Ohio. See you all then.

Your temporary Newsletter Editor Leslie Braun.

